
“Oh No, ^
not a bill of costs... ”a

WW/Tard Keller are offering Northern 
W Territory solicitors the services of their 

trained legal costing staff

We understand the demands on your time and 
resources required to cost a file and our service can 
take the tedium out of this unpopular aspect of your 
practice.

We can provide for your convenience the following 
services:

(gj preparation of Bills of Costs for Taxation;

@ preparation of Notices of Objection to other 
parties’ Bills of Costs;

@ attendance at taxations of costs;

@ practical and sound advice on any aspect of the law 
and practice of legal costing in the Northern Territory.

Ward Keller guarantee that your files will be under 
the care of our skilled legal costing clerk supervised 
by Ward Keller principal John Neill.

To find out more about this service and our cost effective 
rates, contact Karen Lewis, our Legal Costing Clerk.

Phone 8981 2971 or
Fax: (08) 8981 1253 
Ward Keller Lawyers 

GPO Box 330,
Darwin NT 0801

E-mail karenlewis@wardkeller.com.au

NORTHERN
TERRITORY

LEGISLATION
Legislative changes in April 
2000, notified in the NT 
Government Gazette.

New regulations

14/2000 Animal Welfare Regulations 
(27.03.2000)

15/2000 Electricity Reform
(Administration) Regulations
(31.03.2000)

16/2000 Planning Regulations
(12.04.2000)

17/2000 Fisheries Regulations 
(12.04.2000)

18/2000 Veterinarians Regulations
(22.03.2000)

19/2000 Palmerston (Animal 
Management)By'Laws
(12.04.2000)

20/2000 Palmerston (Signs, 
Hoardings & Advertising) By­
Laws (12.04.2000)

21/2000 Supreme Court Rules 
Amendment (2.05.2000)

22/2000 Supreme Court Rules 
Amendment (2.05.2000)

23/2000 Nhulunbuy (Animal 
Control) By-Laws (4.05.2000)

Commencements

55/1999 Planning Act 1999 
(12.04.2000)

56/1999 Planning (Consequential 
Amendments) Act 1999 
(12.04.2000)

65/1999 AustralAsia Railway 
(Special Provisions) Act 1999 
(s.5,10,ll,& 13)(19.04.2000)

Repealed legislation

Planning Act 1993 - Repealed by 55/ 
1999

LAW WEEK POSTERS
There are some Law 
Week 2000 posters 
left over. If anyone 
would like one 
please contact the 
Law Society.
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